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Townsend, Erle

From: Cynthia Webber <seashell_cindy@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 10:52 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

The people of the state of Maine should NEVER be forced to use an electric vehicle.  Electric 

vehicles are showing over and over again that they are expensive and a disaster.  Maine and 

the USA is a free country.  No politicians have the right to force anything on the people of this 

state or country.  Remember what your jobs are.  We the people DO NOT work for you, you 

work for us.  Electric cars are not affective.  Most families in Maine need to have two people 

working in order to pay their bills.  No family will be able to afford two electric cars and how 

are you planning on having a grid that can charge that many cars in this state.  Once again this 

is a joke and a waste of tax payers time and money.  We the people have the right to choose 

what we buy and what we want for vehicles and NO ONE has the right to take away that 

choice.  CC webber 


